King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting
December 14, 2021

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman at
9:00 a.m. The Electoral Board meeting was held at Java Jacks, Tappahannock, VA. In
attendance were Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Melissa South, Vice Chairman; Diane
Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.

The General Registrar passed out the 2022 calendar and compensation pay date change to the
Electoral Board members.

The General Registrar and Republican Party Chairman had a meeting to discuss some
concerns from the November, 2021 election. The General Registrar addressed the Board
members with the concerns.

Mary Ann Levere's term expired December 31, 2021. The Republican Party Chairman will refer
names to the K&Q County Circuit Judge for representation on the Electoral Board. The
Electoral Board organization for the term January 1, 2022 - December 31, 2022 was discussed.
Reorganization of the Board will take place at the January 2022 meeting.

Electoral Board meetings will be held the second Tuesday of each month for year 2022 at 9:00
a.m. Meetings will take place in the General Registrar Office unless otherwise noted on the
County website.

Next meeting will be held January 11, 2022.

Meeting adjourned 9:53 a.m.

Mary Ann Levere,
Secretary





